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September got off to a shaky start for equity investors, with a 4.2% fall in the S&P 500, the worst week in 18
months. The tech sector was at the forefront of the decline. The FANG+, which tracks the top 10 most traded
tech stocks, lost 6.2% over the week.

Aside from worries over the outlook for the US economy, this tech weakness partly reflected concern that the US will
continue to tighten restrictions on the export of AI chips and semiconductor-making equipment to China.

While trade and geopolitical tensions are a risk, the recent tech pullback also provides an opportunity to draw up and
execute on tech “shopping” and “disposal” lists, in our view. We expect the broad semiconductor sector to draw support
in the coming quarter from increasing AI capital spending by the megacap tech companies. Within semis, we would tilt
exposure to AI logic chips first, where valuations have become less demanding.

We also see evidence that top tech companies are making progress toward monetizing AI investments. One company
has pointed to accelerating cloud revenues in the first half of 2025, while another has said it is anticipating “significant
monetization opportunities.” Megacap tech valuations have come down, currently trading near 27 times next year price
to earnings—around 15% below their recent peak.

Takeaway: While near-term tech volatility may persist, we believe the broader AI narrative and investment case for tech
remain intact. For investors, we believe the next steps will depend on the relative technology and AI exposure within
individual portfolios. Those with low AI holdings should consider building exposure through structured strategies to
navigate potential volatility ahead. For those with higher allocations, capital preservation strategies could serve as a hedge.

For more, see the Weekly Global: Stocks pull back amid mixed US jobs data, published 9 September, 2024.
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Important information
As a firm providing wealth management services to clients, UBS Financial Services, Inc is registered with the U.S. Securities and
Exchange Commission (SEC) as an investment adviser and a broker-dealer, offering both investment advisory and brokerage
services. Advisory services and brokerage services are separate and distinct, differ in material ways and are governed by different
laws and separate contracts. It is important that you carefully read the agreements and disclosures UBS provides to you about
the products or services offered. For more information, please visit our website at www.ubs.com/workingwithus.
© UBS 2024. All rights reserved. UBS Financial Services Inc. is a subsidiary of UBS AG. Member FINRA/SIPC.
There are two sources of UBS research. Reports from the first source, UBS CIO Global Wealth Management, are designed for
individual investors and are produced by UBS Global Wealth Management (which includes UBS Financial Services Inc. and UBS
International Inc.). The second research source is UBS Group Research, whose primary business focus is institutional investors. The
two sources operate independently and may therefore have different recommendations. The various research content provided
does not take into account the unique investment objectives, financial situation or particular needs of any specific individual
investor. If you have any questions, please consult your Financial Advisor. UBS Financial Services Inc. is a subsidiary of UBS AG
and an affiliate of UBS International Inc.
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